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ONLINE SD CONFERENCE 
Due to coronavirus situation, 

the planned System Dynamics 

conference in Bergen will be 

replaced by a virtual 

conference (the same dates). 

More information will be 

available soon:  
http://www.systemdynamics.org 

 

A NEW WEB PAGE! 
Student Chapter has their own 

new web page where you can 

find a lot of information that 

you might need when learning 

system dynamics.  

Take a look: http://www.student-

systemdynamics.org 

 

 

MEMBERS’ STORIES 
Have you published an SD 

paper or defended a thesis? 

Do you have an SD activity or 

story to share? Let us know! 

We want to promote you on 

our web page and in the 

newsletter. Our e-mail: 
sdsstudent.chaptermail@gmail.com 

  

SYSTEM DYNAMICS COLLOQUIUM 

This year’s Colloquium will revolve around 

reflecting together. The System Dynamics 

conference will go virtual and this will affect the 

SD Colloquium as well. Read more about the 

Colloquium: www.systemdynamics.org/system-

dynamics-colloquium 
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